July 7, 2021

We invite you to be a part of our 7" Annual Kickoff Event. The East Chambers ISD Education
Foundation (ECEF) is proud to announce this year’s event: “The Buccaneer Gald’. The event will be held on Saturday,
August 21, 2021 at 6pm, at the Winnie-Stowell Community Building, and will include social hour, dinner, raffle, and a
silent and live auction. The proceeds from this Annual Event will be used to support all students of East Chambers ISD,
by providing teacher grants for innovative programs in the classrooms, among other initiatives.

We expect approximately 250 attendees who represent different aspects from across the East Chambers ISD
community. Your participation is important and very much appreciated. Together we can truly support the students
and teachers of East Chambers ISD. If we can count on your support, please return the bottom portion of this letter by
August 1,2021 in the envelope provided.

Sincerely,

Education Foundation Event Committee

This serves as a receipt for the purchase of your ticket (s) to the Event. Each ticket is $50 and entitles purchaser to the
Social and Dinner to be held on August 21", 2021 at 6:00 pm at the Winnie-Stowell Community Building. Please make
checks payable to East Chambers ISD Education Foundation.

PAYMENT: $ CHECK# or CASH NUMBER OF TICKETS:

TICKET SOLD BY: MAILOUT

NAME:

MAILING ADDRESS:

, TEXAS
CONTACT NUMBER:
EMAIL ADDRESS:
PAYMENT: $ CHECK # or CASH
NUMBER OF TICKETS:
SOLD BY: DATE:

Number attending the Kickoff Auction/Dinner
I will not be attending the Kickoff Auction/Dinner

*Please return forms to East Chambers Education Foundation, Attn. Scott Jones, 270 School Rd., Winnie, TX 77665 or call
(409)781-0043*

All proceeds benefit the East Chambers Education Foundation, a non-profit 501(c)(3), public charitable foundation whose purpose is to generate
and distribute resources to enrich teaching, inspire learning, and maximize innovative opportunities for the district. East Chambers Education
Foundation gratefully acknowledges your participation. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent provided by law.



